
 

 

May 31,2023 

Sumitomo Life Insurance Company 

 

 

Partial Correction of "Annual Report 2022" 
 

 

Sumitomo Life Insurance Company announces that some figures in the "Annual Report 

2022" published on October 31, 2022 were incorrect. We apologize for the error and make 

the following correction. 

 

 

1. Correction Point 

  "Annual Report 2022" published on October 31, 2022 (page 104) 

     Status of Property of Insurance Company and its Subsidiary Company, etc. 

      "Status of Loans under the Insurance Business Act" 

 

 

2. Correction Details 

 

*The cause of the error is an omission to reflect some of the group's internal transaction 

adjustments. 

 

 


